The British Council is looking to recruit undergraduates to our Teaching Assistants Programme for Young Learners at our centre in Tbilisi.
The British Council deploys Teaching Assistants in its teaching centres around the world to assist our highly qualified English language teachers in classes for Young Learners aged from 7 to 11 years. This includes helping in setting up and monitoring activities, encouraging participation, and creating a positive environment for learning. Our experience shows that the participation of Teaching Assistants in classrooms is valuable for everybody – assistants, teachers, and of course the children we teach.
This opportunity is especially valuable to Education and / or English Language undergraduates. 

What we need
Each of our Young Learner primary classes (of up to twelve students) will be assigned one Teaching Assistant to support the British Council teacher. Your regular and punctual attendance of classes is essential.
British Council Teaching Assistants will be expected to support our English language learning aims and child protection policy. Our assistants will preferably have an English level of at least Upper Intermediate (CEF B2) or higher.

What you get
The Teaching Assistant programme offers the chance for undergraduates to gain real classroom experience working part-time with internationally qualified teachers. As a successful participant in the programme you will receive an hourly rate plus a British Council reference to enhance your professional CV and opportunities for career progression within the British Council (Teaching Assistants have gone on to work as teachers, Customer Service staff and within the Exams unit).

How you apply
To express interest in the British Council’s Teaching Assistant programme in Tbilisi, please send the following documents to our email Office@ge.britishcouncil.org by  7th January, 2020:
-your CV 
- a statement of approximately 150 words explaining your interest in participating in the programme. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Successful candidate will then be invited in for a short interview and an English test. 
